Town Board Special Meeting

News Release Date
09-05-2023

Town of Tusten
Public Notice

Please take notice that the Tusten Town Board shall hold a Special Meeting on September 5,
2023 at 5:45pm to be held at the park in the flats, 75 3rd Ave, Narrowsburg, for the purpose of
discussions of the park project. The Town Board will then hold their regularly scheduled
workshop at the Tusten Community Hall as previously scheduled.

Crystal Weston

Town Clerk


https://www.townoftusten.org/townboard/page/town-board-special-meeting

